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5 March 2015 
 

Dear Parents 
Parents’ Forum Meeting 

 

The next Parents’ Forum Meeting has been scheduled to take place on Thursday 19 March 
2015 from 6:00pm – 7:00pm at the Secondary Phase site. 
 

Issues to be discussed:   
 
Restorative Approach   A new school approach on how students and incidents are dealt 

    with, and how parents are informed  
    Mrs G Davidson 
 

 Pupil Offer   An after school programme of activities – parent views  
    Mr G Harkness   
 

Please indicate your attendance by completing the tear-off slip below and return to Student 
Services or by emailing Mrs Wendy Johnson on wjohnson@ebbwfawr.co.uk.    
 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us at school  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

P Collins      C Walters 
Phase Director (Secondary)   Curriculum Leader/Community Engagement 

 

 
 

Parents’ Forum Meeting Thursday 19 March 2015  

 
I/We will be attending the 3-16 Parents’ Forum Meeting from 6:00pm – 7:00pm on Thursday 
19 March 2015 at the Secondary Phase building. 

 
Name:  _____________________________   Signed:  _________________________ 
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